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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

    Dear Members and Friends, 

This is my last report as President for this Rotary year. Sadly, it 
hasn’t ended the way I had wished, but fortunately I was able to 
attend our wonderful 75th birthday celebration last week. 

It has been an honour to be your President in this very special 
75th Anniversary Year. 

I am sorry that I missed our speaker this week, Deputy Principal 
Aaron Gardener from Yandelora School, who I have been told 
gave an excellent presentation about the 3D printer purchased 
through Club donations and a District Grant. It is great to see the 
District Grant going to such a worthwhile program.  

Congratulations to Bulletin Editor Stephen Humphreys for our 
Club receiving the award for Best Bulletin at our District 
Changeover on Sunday. 

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend our Changeover on 
Monday. Stephen and I have worked on the program to ensure 
that it will be another great Changeover night for our club with a 
few surprises which I am sure will be well received. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all at a meeting as soon as 
possible. Thank you to the Board of Directors and all members 
for your ongoing wonderful support and encouragement 
throughout my year as President of Camden Rotary Club. 

I would like to wish President Elect Jo and the new Board 
another successful year for our Club. 

Yours in Rotary, Judith 

   

 

 

 
CLUB CHANGEOVER – MONDAY 4TH JULY 

 

 
 

Monday night is our Changeover Dinner for 2022 when 
President Judith Humphreys will hand over the ‘’baton’’ to 

President Elect Jo Perrin. 
 

When we go from ‘’Serve to Change Lives’’ to ‘’Imagine 
Rotary’’. 

 
A night to congratulate and thank our outgoing Board, to 

celebrate our Club’s achievements over the past Rotary year, 
to welcome our new President and incoming Board. 

 
This Rotary Year we will have the very first female Rotary 

International President, Jennifer Jones. 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

   
                
 

 
 
 

The next RYPEN camp is at Telford, Royal National Park on 
5pm Friday 5 August to 1pm Sunday 7 August 2022. 

 
 

RYPEN, The Rotary Youth Program of Enrichment, is for 
young people aged 14 to 16 years and caters for teenagers 

who have shown qualities and application in everyday 
life which deserve further development. 

 
RYPEN uses the common bonds of learning, co-operation, 

and friendship to design activities which facilitate trust and 
self-esteem. RYPEN seeks to broaden each participant’s 

horizons culturally, socially, and academically, providing the 
inner foundations for a strong future. 

 
If any member knows of a young person in this age group 

who they think would benefit from attending RYPEN please 
contact New Generations Director Jacquie Lockyer. 

_______________________________________________ 
 

 
 

 

AVENUES of SERVICE AWARD 
 

Congratulations to our Treasurer Alek Jankowski for 
receiving the ‘’Avenues of Service’’ Award (Club 

Service).  
 

This is an award nominated by the Club President 
and approved by the District Governor.  

 
The Award recognises Alek’s contribution to the 

efficient operation of our Club. Only through efficient 
club operations can our club provide service to our 
community, retain members, and develop leaders. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT MEETING INFORMATION  
 

 
If you are NOT attending the meeting, or to register your guests, 
you must notify the Attendance Committee by email. 

(No later than midday Friday) 

 

camdenrotaryattendance@gmail.com 
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CELEBRATIONS THIS WEEK 

 

       
                                                        Rob Eaglesham 2nd July 

 
 

ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES  
 

       
                                                                 Jo Perrin 4th July 

 

        
                                           Mike Scarce 1st July 

                                     
________________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

To register for our District Conference on 4th 

& 5th November 2022 at a very special Early 

Bird price please click here: 

http://bit.ly/D9675_Conf_Nov2022 

____________________________________________ 

 

 
 

 
$50 per person 

Book through TryBooking 

https://www.trybooking.com/CAAUQ 
______________________________________________ 

For upcoming events, the latest news and to update 
your personal details visit our website: 

Home Page | Rotary Club of Camden 
(camdenrotary.org.au) 

Or using the QR Code below 

 

 

Have you checked us out on Facebook yet? 

A great way to keep in touch and to share with things 
happening in our Club. 

https://www.facebook.com/camdenrotaryclub 

Please don’t forget to ‘’like’’ and ‘’share’’ our posts to 
increase our media reach in the community. 

 
 

https://bit.ly/D9675_Conf_Nov2022
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FCAAUQ%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3bniu8H8b8gK0OmtuRaKKOuoZaYmQb8bSiHlPCrk1Uqs76jPKp9AYff1Q&h=AT2EOrZmHiZfzIvcbrAiQhXq60_mzcjJmFU7EzehtyhCi3xZKrUCPPVPuNPbKGKCTkpUZG06qcl1vIpXOofxsm9OFZ2YuXZdiaukRZVNzfky-DRzhlhHkyOJROyoDCMidxhN&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3iMX_mNWxYuzbB3PAOPy2Af5U1_y6s_UKsBZ7sFICTYaBOIjNmQ-8gKHkuDnPZCS-KBHYdx17lJTnew90EaIwOv33MDDPBRnKDPiCZYWngCPopiBXD8dQ6piknGlQ5FtWc1NUkRYJGJYMLmnKDw15hYTAHmITuslxo6oi_LjVvV29hbW6zhCsJcg3L0bEpOXeXE3fFJA
https://camdenrotary.org.au/
https://camdenrotary.org.au/
https://www.facebook.com/camdenrotaryclub


 

 

 

LAST WEEK  
 

Our guest speaker last week was the very enthusiastic 
Deputy Principal at Yandelora School, Aaron Gardener. 

Aaron was introduced by Jacquie Lockyer and the vote of 
thanks was given by Gary Ireland. 

Early in this Rotary year we were successful in receiving a 
District Grant which was combined with a donation from 
our Club to purchase a 3D Printer, an iPad and ancillary 

materials. 
   

 
 

Aaron explained the 3D printing process and showed us 
some examples of the items that had been produced for 
use within the school. Aaron was super enthusiastic about 
the opportunities this printer gave to both Yandelora 
School and the students. 
 
Another great example of Camden Rotary Club making a 
difference in our community and supporting our youth. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
     

Many of the photographs taken at our 75th Anniversary 
Celebration are now available to view online with more 
available soon. Here is the link which was also sent to 

members in an email. 

Camden Rotary Club 75th Anniversary | Flickr 

____________________________________________ 

Our guest speaker on 11th July is David Cadden, the 
CEO of the Macarthur Credit Union 

   

David has worked in financial services since 1973 and 
executive management roles since 1992. 

David joined The Macarthur Credit Union as CEO in 
2007. His active participation in industry includes Chair 
of Shared Service Partners and he is a member of Small 

Australian Mutuals (SAM) Executive. 

He is a current member of the Salvation Army 
Macarthur Advisory Council and a past Chair of The 

Right Start Foundation and Camden Chamber of 
Commerce & Industry. 

David is intimately aware of the importance and 
benefits that flow from engaged and passionate 

voluntary community groups. 

 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/195911442@N04/sets/72177720299986149/

